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We Hope this information finds your 2/7 family well. 

The 2023 Oklahoma City 2/7 Reunion will be held at the Hyatt Place Hotel 
located in Bricktown Oklahoma City, 20 Russell M. Perry Ave. The reunion dates are 
June 8 thru June 11, 2023. If you wish to stay longer, the room rates will be valid 3 
days before and 3 days after specified dates (pending availability). 

Room rates are $109.00 per night (plus taxes). All rooms are considered suites, 2 
queen beds or 1 king, all have a couch that will also convert into a bed. There is no 
additional cost with the exception of an upgrade, which only guarantees a top floor 
room. There is a free breakfast buffet included in the room cost. Parking is $5.00 per 
day (hotel discounted rate from $20.00 per day).  

At this time, we are still working on providing some kind of shuttle service from the Will 
Rogers World Airport, Okla. City. Hopefully we can get this accomplished prior to the 
last letter going out to our 2/7 family. 

IMPORTANT 

As in the past, YOUR ROOM RESERVATION MUST BE MADE BY MAY 10, 2023, 
to guarantee the negotiated room rate for the reunion. 

Secure your reservation by calling Hyatt Place 405-702-4028 and identify that you are 
making a reservation for the Hotel Company 2/7 Reunion to receive these rates. If 
making reservations on-line go to Hyatt.com and entering Code G-HCRE as the 
group/corporate number. 

There will be an itinerary when you check in at the hotel in June, to inform you of the 
activities for your stay at the reunion.  

We have negotiated an extremely low rate for the hotel and the parking. We are 
continuing to work on activities to make this a great get together and keep cost down.  

As you can see, we have been able to save on the room cost, therefore we are pleased 
to be able to drop registration cost to $130.00 per person and $45.00 per child 15 
yrs. and younger.  

Please mail your registration form with check to:  

Rudy Ramon 
3510 Arroyo Grande 
San Antonio, Texas 78253 

Let’s have a huge turn out and make this 2/7 reunion one of the best ever. There will 
be plenty of things to do in Bricktown for the whole 2/7 family. 

Please direct questions to:  
Tom Dake @ 405-282-7610 or  
Jerry L. Norris @ 940-631-7233 (postalm16@hotmail.com) 
In your emails please include on the subject line: Hotel 2/7  

Looking forward to seeing everyone in June of 2023 in Oklahoma City 


